
 
   

               Looking Back, Looking Forward: 
 Inviting you to a special conference marking 20 

years of fire-related research, development and innovation 
           (RE16) 

 

Date:   Tuesday 15th November 2016 

Venue:   West Midlands Fire Service HQ, Birmingham1 

 

Bookings are now being taken for this special twentieth conference on 

fire-related research and developments (RE16) to be held at West 

Midlands Fire Service HQ.  This annual event brings together delegates 

from a range of backgrounds including Fire and Rescue Services, senior 

policy-makers, universities, consultants and international organisations 

interested in fire-related research and best practice.  We warmly invite 

you to join us and our colleagues from Fire Magazine and Gore and ask 

you to help spread news of this event to others who may be interested in 

attending. 
 

Benefits of attending this event include the opportunity to: 
 

 

  Be informed about the latest developments in research and best 
practice and learn from a range of approaches and perspectives on 
key topical issues. 

 

 

  Meet and network with a range of professionals from across 
international fire-related communities. 

 

 

  Receive a certificate of attendance and award of CPD hours by the 
IFE (we offer a special discounted rate for IFE members and students 
currently studying at University). 

 

 

  Discuss opportunities for further professional development with 
representatives from the IFE. 

 

 For further details of the programme and to book your place please 

go to: http://www.ife.org.uk/Events/38218 

 
 

                                                
1
 99 Vauxhall Road, Birmingham, B7 4HW. Located in the City Centre, the venue is within walking distance of  

Birmingham New Street and Moor Street stations and also convenient for Birmingham International Airport 


